
RCW 70A.500.110  Covered electronic sampling.  (1) For program 
years 2009 through 2014, an independent plan and the standard plan 
must implement and finance an auditable, statistically significant 
sampling of covered electronic products entering its program every 
program year. The information collected must include a list of the 
brand names of covered electronic products by product type, the number 
of covered electronic products by product type, the weight of covered 
electronic products that are identified for each brand name or that 
lack a manufacturer's brand, the total weight of the sample by product 
type, and any additional information needed to assign return share.

(2) For program years 2009 through 2014, the sampling must be 
conducted in the presence of the department or a third-party 
organization approved by the department. The department may, at its 
discretion, audit the methodology and the results.

(3) After the fifth program year through the 2014 program year, 
the department may reassess the sampling required in this section. The 
department may adjust the frequency at which manufacturers must 
implement the sampling or may adjust the frequency at which 
manufacturers must provide certain information from the sampling. 
Prior to making any changes, the department shall notify the public, 
including all registered manufacturers, and provide a comment period. 
The department shall notify all registered manufacturers of any such 
changes.  [2013 c 305 § 5; 2006 c 183 § 11. Formerly RCW 70.95N.110.]

Effective date—2013 c 305: See note following RCW 70A.500.020.
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